
To Local 88 Production Members: 
 

The ER Department posted all of the departmental jobs this afternoon. 

We have been working on this and had a really good day today (Monday) on the canvasses, 

but we are not yet finished. We still have assembly and welding to finish. 

For assembly, this is just a short canvas for the eight members who remain in assembly but 

were bumped off their jobs. By contract, they must pick a job prior to the large assembly 

canvass that will be happening after the departmental postings. 

We had no idea these postings went up—this was way too premature. 

Thankfully, the postings are correct, but we wanted to finish the canvasses and then post 

each department work chart so everyone outside of assembly knew where they were. 

For these departmental postings, anyone in the SG group can post. This includes all battery 

members and anyone who has been reduced from their respective departments (provided 

you are being recalled) 

We will be demanding that these postings remain up for one week, so expect them to stay 

up until next Monday. We will try to have all work charts up by Wednesday. (Tomorrow, the 

plant is closed due to Truth and Reconciliation Day.) 

The next steps now should be: 
 

• Finish the two canvasses (we will be calling assembly and welding members early 

Wednesday). 

• Post all work charts for each department. 

• Keep all departmental postings up until next Monday. 

• Start the large assembly canvass, potentially as early as next Thursday (October 9), at 

the Union Hall. 

• Post all plant-wide openings once the canvass is done. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Inplant Committee 
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